
 

 

Howard Smith Wharves 

Official Construction Update 

SHARED PATHWAY RELOCATION 

 

 

 

- Hutchinson Builders will be adjusting the Shared 

Pathway route on Monday 21st & Tuesday 22nd Aug 

 

- Refer to the Site Management Plan below showing the 

new route in green along the boardwalk adjacent the 

Heritage Buildings.  

 

- Please proceed with caution as cyclists & pedestrians 

become familiar with the new route.  

 
 
For more information, please visit hutchies.com.au or 
contact the Project Manager, Timothy Ferguson on 0419 762 
437 
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